
Just Wanted 
To Say Hello.



In mid-February you’ll be receiving a Welcome Kit, 
which will give you more detailed information on your 
prescription benefit plan, as well as include your new 
prescription cards. Once your benefits are active 
please don’t hesitate to call CVS/caremark Customer 
Care with any questions at 1-866-549-0998 or visit 
us online at www.caremark.com. 

We look forward to helping you manage your 
prescription benefits beginning March 1, 2016.

We’re CVS/caremark, your new prescription benefit 
manager starting on March 1, 2016. Taking care of 
your health is important to us, and we do so while 
providing quality pharmacy care that can save you 
time and money.

The Teamsters Health and Welfare  
Fund of Philadelphia and Vicinity
6981 N. Park Drive, Suite 400
Pennsauken, NJ 08109

Your privacy is important to us. Our employees are trained regarding 
the appropriate way to handle your private health information.
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